
 

 

Calling all kindergartners! 
Did you know that all kindergarten students 
are eligible to eat school breakfast, free of 
charge? Any kindergarten student in the state of 
Minnesota, regardless of income, has the option 
to participate in the School Breakfast Program. 

Eating breakfast fuels the brain and helps 
students get focused for learning. It is also a 
perfect opportunity to fill their tummies with 
good food such as whole grains, fruit, and milk. 
Have your child check it out so they can get a taste 
for themselves. Staff will be available to assist 
your child with serving the meal, and students can 
always ask if they have any questions. 

Don’t miss out on this chance to build positive 
habits for your little learner. Help your child 
be their BEST – after all, Breakfast Encourages 
Students to Thrive! 

The USDA is an equal opportunity provider. 


